
Nancy Manly 

From: Rep. Bob Lynn 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 1:25 PM 

To: Nancy Manly 

Subject: FW: SB~159 Indigenous Peoples Day 

Letter of Support 

Office of Representative Bob Lynn 
Session Office Phone: 907-465-4931 
Toli-Fi-ee: 800-870-4931 
State Capitol Room 108 
Juneau AK, 99801 

From: Susie Edwardson [mailto:susie.edwardson@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 1:12 PM 

To: Sen. Bill Stoltze; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Charlie Muggins; Sen. Lesil McGuire; Sen. Bill Wielechowski; Rep. Bob Lynn; 

Rep. Wes Keller; Rep. David Talerico; Rep. Liz Vazquez; Rep. Louise Stutes 

Subject: SB 159 Indigenous Peoples Day 

Dear Senators and Representatives, 

Please support for SB~i-5RJndigenous Peoples Day. By supporting this hill and making sure it is read into law 
before the end of this session means you will be helping fight the battle against racism. 

Our state has gone through genocide and the State of Alaska needs to make amends with the Alaska Native 
peoples. You many not have been around during the genocide but you can help us recover from it. Haw'aa for 
your support I am excited to watch this bill become law! 

Haw'aa! 
Susie Edwardson 
Haida 
Juneau, Alaska 
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